
 
ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY 

12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 
 

E-mail: aptmail@apt.int, Web Site: www.apt.int, Telephone: + 66 2 5730044, Telefax: + 66 2 5737479 
 

Ref: APT/2018/AWG-23/CL-3 30 April 2018 
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  

Subject: Circulation of Questionnaires Approved by  
the 23rd Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-23) 

 
Please refer to the 23rd Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-23) which 

was held from 9 to 13 April 2018 in Da Nang, Viet Nam. AWG-23 approved two new 
Questionnaires and decided to re-circulate one Questionnaire from AWG-22 as follows: 

 
1. Questionnaire on Current Status and Future Plan of Implement of IMT-2020 

(5G) in APT Countries 
2. Questionnaire on Current Status and Future Plan related to HAPS in APT 

Countries 
3. Questionnaire on Non-beam Wireless Power Transmission in Non-ISM Band 

(Re-circulation) 
 

In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to reply to the 
attached Questionnaires. Please send your replies to APT Secretariat preferably by e-mail to 
aptawg@apt.int within the deadline mentioned in each Questionnaire. 

 
I thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to your timely 

response. 
   

Yours sincerely, 

 
Areewan Haorangsi 
Secretary General 

 
 
 
Encls: As stated 
 
 
 
To:  APT Members  
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